
 

 
 

 

 

 

February 22, 2018 
 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
The tariff sheets listed below issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri or the 
Company) were filed as a revision of Schedule No. 6, Schedule of Rates for Electricity, on February 22, 2018: 
 
  Filed   Canceling  

 1st Revised Sheet No. 77 Original Sheet No. 77 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 77.1 Original Sheet No. 77.1 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 79 Original Sheet No. 79 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 79.1 Original Sheet No. 79.1 
 2nd Revised Sheet No. 95 1st Revised Sheet No. 95 
 3rd Revised Sheet No. 95.1 2nd Revised Sheet No. 95.1 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 95.2 Original Sheet No. 95.2 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 107 Original Sheet No. 107 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 108 Original Sheet No. 108 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 109 Original Sheet No. 109 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 110 Original Sheet No. 110 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 111 Original Sheet No. 111 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 112 Original Sheet No. 112 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 113 Original Sheet No. 113 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 114 Original Sheet No. 114 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 115 Original Sheet No. 115 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 116 Original Sheet No. 116 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 117 Original Sheet No. 117 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 118 Original Sheet No. 118 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 119 Original Sheet No. 119 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 120 Original Sheet No. 120 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 121 Original Sheet No. 121 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 122 Original Sheet No. 122 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 123 Original Sheet No. 123 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 124 Original Sheet No. 124 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 125 Original Sheet No. 125 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 126 Original Sheet No. 126 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 127 Original Sheet No. 127 
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These tariff sheets are being issued February 22, 2018, to become effective on and after April 23, 2018.   
 
The tariff sheets allow Ameren Missouri to change the way it calculates line extension costs to its customers to a 
marginal cost approach that will more fully recognizes a customer's revenue contributions in relationship to the 
Company's cost to extend service to the customer.   
 
The proposed tariff revisions are discussed in more detail in File No. ET-2018-0132.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Paula N. Johnson 
 
Paula N. Johnson 
Senior Corporate Counsel 
 
Cc: Office of the Public Counsel 
 MPSC Staff Counsel's Office 
 


